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Welcome to the newsletter of VA to celebrate our 6th anniversary. VA is growing and increasingly serving

clients throughout Europe; therefore we are delighted to announce that VA has opened an office in Paris.

You are very welcome on 121 Avenue des Champs Ellysées.

 

 

VA is always striving to improve; we would like to refer to an interesting new article in the Harvard Business Review on 

recruiting. It’s for you to judge how we score in helping companies grow and professionals develop their career. The best 

way to assess our success of the last 6 years is to look at what clients have said of VA.

 
 

The last year  we had many senior placements including the new Managing Director Germany of Wipro, the new

Worldwide CIO of Pearle and a Business Intelligence Partner at Accenture. In the current market I’m convinced stronger

ties are even more important, therefore I would like to invite you to my Personal LinkedIn.

This makes it easy to stay fully updated on progress on your,… and our side.

On behalf of the VA-Team, have a great summer!

 

 

 

Edwin Verspui

Managing Director & Founder

Mobile: +44 7793 812 855

Email: Edwin@VA-Search.com

Business Card: Edwin_Verspui
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CANARY WHARF, QUAY HOUSE
ADMIRALS WAY, MARSH WALL,

LONDON E14 9XG UK

TEL: +44 20 7190 3278
FAX: +44 20 7190 3251

WWW.VA-SEARCH.COM
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For every placement we give one laptop on behalf of our clients. 

  

 
 
 

 
             VA is still 100% committed to XO Laptop




